
 

 

 
 
 

 

 
21st September 2023 

 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Harvest Festival – Tuesday 3rd October  
 
We are pleased to announce that The Beacon Walmer will be hosting a Harvest Festival and you 
are invited!  
 
The Harvest Festival will take place on Tuesday 3rd October 2023 starting at 10:00am. It will run 
for no longer than an hour, include performances from each class and will give you a chance to 
see some of the art and design work the pupils have worked hard on in the build up to harvest.  
 
We will be accepting donations for Deal Food Bank, you can see from the list below what is 
urgently needed. These can be sent in now and we will keep them safe until they’re collected.  
 
✱ UHT milk                    ✱ Juice/squash 
✱ Tinned fruit                 ✱ Puddings 
✱ Tinned tomatoes        ✱ Custard 
✱ Tinned soup               ✱ Small coffee 
✱ Cooking sauces         ✱ Pot noodles 
✱ Shampoo/shower gel ✱ Ketchup 
✱ Household cleaning   ✱ Sweets 
 
 
Due to limited space in the hall we will have to limit the amount of adults attending the event to 
two.  
 
We look forward to seeing you,  
 
Jackie McFarnell  
Assistant Head Teacher  
 
………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………. 

 

I can confirm that I would like to attend the Harvest Festival on the 3rd October 2023. 
 
Pupil Visiting:  ……………………………………   Class:  ………………………………… 
 
How many people (max 2) will be attending:  …………………………… 


